
City of Fort Smith Board of Directors Regular Meeting - Monday, November 4, 2024 
CANCELED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER & RESCHEDULED TO WEDNESDAY, 
NOVEMBER 6, 2024 

Fort Smith, Arkansas sent this bulletin at 11/04/2024 03:21 PM CST 

 

 

  

Board of Directors Regular Meeting - Monday, November 4, 2024 
CANCELED & RESCHEDULED 

 

 

Due to inclement weather and as authorized per Ordinance No. 97-23, Director 
Jarred Rego contacted the City Clerk and requested the above noted regular 
meeting be canceled and rescheduled to 6:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 6, 
2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd Street. 
 
All remaining directors were contacted whereby Directors Andre' Good, Lavon 
Morton, and Kevin Settle concurred with the above request. Although such only 
requires the concurrence of four (4) directors, Director Neal Martin also conveyed 
concurrence with the request. Directors George Catsavis and Christina Catsavis 
did not concur.  
 
Due to the concurrence of four (4) directors, i.e. Directors Jarred Rego, Andre' 
Good, Lavon Morton, and Kevin Settle, the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors 
regular meeting scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Monday, November 4, 2024 has been 
canceled and rescheduled to 6:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 6, 2024 at the Blue 
Lion, 101 North 2nd Street. 
 
Sherri Gard, MMC 
City Clerk 
479-784-2207 
sgard@fortsmithar.gov  

  

 

 

 

Powered by 

 

 


